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July 23, 2018 
 
Dear Parents, Students, Partners, and Community Members,  
 
Welcome to the 2018-2019 school year!  I am honored to continue to serve as your 
Assistant Principal here at Morrow Elementary.  I hope our students have had an enjoyable 
summer and are excited to return for another great school year.  We have some excellent 
new programs and initiatives we will be starting, and we are confident they will have a 
strong impact on the growth of our students both academically and socially.  
 
Last school year we made many great achievements, such as increasing our student 
proficiency in English Language Arts (ELA), Mathematics, and Science on our State 
assessments.  We are extremely proud of our staff, students, and families for making this 
happen.  We are looking forward to building on these accomplishments while we work to 
increase our student learning gains and provide the highest quality educational experience.     
 
I am excited to continue building relationships and working with each of you.  Together we 
have the opportunity to make a difference in the lives of our students.  Strong 
communication and collaboration amongst all stakeholders is essential.  Our collective 
efforts will enable us to provide the best possible learning experience for our students.   
 
I am looking forward to a great school year.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you 
have any questions or concerns at (754) 322-7150 or email at 
christopher.brightman@browardschools.com.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christopher Brightman, Assistant Principal 
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